
College grads can work as substitute teachers 
 

 
SUBSTITUTE TEACHER TRAINING 

 
 

Wednesday, September 7, 2011 
8:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m. 

CESA #3 – Conference Rooms C/D 
Fennimore, WI  

 
 

College graduates can be hired as substitute teachers.  To help decide if substitute teaching is 
something you would like to pursue, Cooperative Educational Service Agency #3 (CESA #3) in 
Fennimore is offering a Substitute Teacher Training Seminar. 
 
A bachelor’s degree in any area is necessary for you to participate in this training. 
 
The seminar will introduce participants to the field of substitute teaching by covering the general 
expectations of a substitute teacher, pertinent information on health issues, successful discipline 
techniques, hints for working with students who have special needs and more. 
 
For further information and/or to receive a registration form, please contact Jim Nelson at the 
CESA #3 office, (608) 822-3276, ext. 211.  The cost is $65.00, which includes materials and 
lunch.  The registration deadline is Wednesday, August 31, 2011. 
 
Registration is required.  Space is limited, please register early. 

 


